REGIONAL SERVICE ALERT
‘ DISTRICT

~ OF NANAIMO November 8, 2019

WATER MAIN FLUSHING
NANOOSE BAY PENINSULA WATER SERVICE AREA

RDN Water System operators will be flushing (cleaning)
watermains in areas of the Nanoose Bay Peninsula Water Service
Area as part of the annual watermain maintenance program.

Please do laundry only in the evenings or on the weekend, and
ensure that you have sufficient water for the day. The RDN is not
responsible for any damages resulting from the use of
discoloured water.

Customers should expect temporary disruption of service,
intermittent drops in pressure, and water discolouration
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. on the following

dates:
Madrona Point & Wall Beach November 12-15
Fairwinds November 18-29
Nanoose (Dolphin Drive) December 2-6
Arbutus (Gary Oak Subdivision) December 9-11
West Bay Estates (Red Gap Area) December 12-13
Nanoose (Beachcomber & Delanice Way) | December 16-20

For more information, please contact:

Water and Utility Services
Regional District of Nanaimo
@) 250-390-6560
<) rcu@rdn.bc.ca

www.rdn.bc.ca




